VISVA-BHARATI

NOTIFICATION

It has been decided in a meeting of all the Principals held on 03.05.2022
which was chaired by the Hon’ble Vice-chancellor to revise the examination
schedule for final semester students of 2021-2022. Accordingly, it has also been
decided that, the summer vacation notified vide notification dated 1* February
2022 shall stands altered. The summer vacation shall be from 1* June 2022 to 19"
June 2022. This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.
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No.Aca/ 763 /2021-2022 Joint Regis\t“é a\%\ Res)
Santiniketan Visva-Bahrati
Date: 09" May, 2022

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:
1. All Directors/Principals of Bhavanas/Heads of Academic and Non-
Academic Departments/Centres
Dean of Students Welfare, Visva-Bharati
Proctor, Visva-Bharati
Co-ordinator, Admission Co-ordination Cell, Visva-Bharati
Confidential Secretary to Vice-Chancellor
P.A. To Registrar
University Webmaster: to upload it in the university website

=@ A g R



